
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

     
 

     
 

BID CANCELLATION 
 

 
Bid Number: NPA 06-16/17 
 
Kindly note that the aforementioned bid for the appointment of a service provider to provide an 
integrated security system at the DPP Cape Town as well as a three (3) years maintenance plan 
and support has been cancelled.  
    

 
 


